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Sami, Ana

From: CBP FOIA PUBLIC LIAISON <cbpfoiapublicliaison@cbp.dhs.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 3:10 PM

To: Sami, Ana

Subject: RE: CBP-FO-2023-094521

[External Message]

Hello, 

Request has been perfected, and correspondence of acknowledgment has been sent. Please note that due to the increasing num
ber of FOIA requests received by this office, and a current backlog, it may take 6-9 months to receive a response to your 
FOIA request. We are diligently working to process each request as quickly as possible, in the order they were received. 
We appreciate your patience during this time.  

From: Sami, Ana <ASami@clarkhill.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 5:57 PM 
To: CBP FOIA PUBLIC LIAISON <cbpfoiapublicliaison@cbp.dhs.gov> 
Subject: CBP-FO-2023-094521 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of DHS. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize and/or trust the 
sender. If you feel this is a suspicious-looking email, please report by using the Report Phish button option.  

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I submitted this FOIA request for entry/exit records on June 1, 2023. To date, I have not received the results 
which are grossly delayed. I would greatly appreciate assistance in processing this FOIA, as the messages 
option did not respond to my query since July 25, 2023.  See request below.  
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